
Arkansas Enlisted Association Retired Air Report 

Membership initiative 

 

              I am acquiring the names, addresses and contact numbers of the Retired Chief Master Sergeants 

from the Air National Guard Headquarters. I plan to send each of the retirees a letter. Those 

that are not members of the association I will solicit their membership. I will ask all of the Chiefs 

to become active in the association and most importantly reach out to all Air Guard Retirees and 

encourage membership in the Enlisted Association.  Also plan to encourage membership in the 

association of members upon their retirement. Will provide informational material during their 

out processing.     

 

Richard Green, CMSgt (Retired) 

Arkansas Enlisted Association 

Retired Air National Guard Chairman 


